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The findings of the Attorney General’s independent investigation are truly appalling. This

abhorrent behavior is absolutely unacceptable for the top elected office holder in New York

State. The independent, in-depth report confirms distributing allegations made by nearly a

dozen women and makes it abundantly clear that the Governor must resign.
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